HISTORIC
DOWNTOWN BOWMANVILLE

PO BOX 365, Bowmanville, ON, L1C 3L1

Duncan Anderson Delivered by hand
Manager of Municipal Law Enforcement

Municipality of Clarington

2611 Trulls Road, Courtice, ON

September 19, 2019

Dear Mr. Anderson,

A motion was passed at the June 2019 Board of Management meeting of the Historic Downtown
Bowmanville Business Centre (BIA) regarding the practice of bagging the street parking meters during
the month of December in Historic Downtown Bowmanville.

The BIA is asking that the Municipality of Clarington consider creating a new policy which would see the
street parking meters located in Historic Downtown Bowmanville bagged for the entire month of
December, each year.

During the busy holiday shopping season having the street parking meters bagged would allow the local
businesses to attract more customers and compete with larger big box stores and malls with ample free
parking.

The BIA respectfully requests that you present this on our behalf.

Sincerely,

Edgar Lucas Laura Holmes
Chair, HDB BIA Secretary, HDB BIA
secretary@bowmanville.com




